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This Week’s Highlights 

In Nursery we have had a fun filled week – Pirate activity day (thank you to the families for your 

support with this) Fun day which was filled with smiles and laughter from everyone. The children 

also spent some time in their new class. Here’s to more fun and memories made next week! 
 

This week in Reception, we had our fun day. The children bounced on the bouncy castle, had our 

faces painted and enjoyed an ice cream. The children learnt about Flotsam and used their amazing 

imaginations to create their own underwater world.  
 

This week in Year 1 the children have finished their learning in maths around positional 

language; with a focus on using vocabulary such as right, left, forwards, backwards, 

besides, quarter turn, half turn and full turn. In DT we have also created moving images 

using sliders and pivots.  
 

Year 2 have loved getting started on TTRS this week and earning lots of virtual coins to 

spend as they become more confident answering multiplication and division questions. 

They’ve also been so impressive typing up their own Magic Faraway Tree stories ready to 

publish into their own class book! 
 

Year 3 have been looking at the artist David Hockney, we have loved creating beautiful 

landscapes with watercolours as well as some digital collages – all inspired by his work! 

We have also been looking at pollination and fertilisation in our plants unit in science. 
 

This week Year 4 have enjoyed improving their scientific knowledge about states of 

matter. In addition to learning about the water cycle we have made our own ice lollies so 

we were able to watch the states of matter in action! We then wrote instructions on how 

to create the perfect lolly to help any of our friends who wanted to keep cool in the hot 

weather.  
 

This week, Year 5 have enjoyed writing diary entries from the perspective of 2nd and 3rd 

class passengers on the Titanic. We also enjoyed creating our own fact files about 

passengers aboard the Titanic, and even found out if the character we were given at the 

start of the unit survived! 
 

Year 6 have blown everybody away this week with their amazing singing, dancing and 

performing. It’s been an absolute joy watching them be the best they can be. Well done Y6! 

Our value this month 

is 

Resilience 

and our skill is Staying 

Positive 

 

Our value for this 

month is: 

Courage 
And our skill is: 

Speaking 

Y6 End of Year Activities 

Leavers’ assembly and barbecue – 

18th July -1:30pm – 3:15pm (adults 

will leave at 3:15pm and children 

will stay until 5pm). 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery - prepare Year 3 – tint 
Reception- Flotsam Year 4 – emigrate 
Year 1 - detail Year 5 – relationships 
Year 2 – legacy Year 6 – accomplish 

 
Weekly Winners  

 

Numbots. Nursery - Year 2: How many coins can you earn? The 
highest number earned over the week will get 3 dojos. This week’s 
winners are Jacob F (N), Amelia H (Rec), Bobby K (Y1) and Olly S (Y2). 
 

 Mathswhizz. Years 2-6: The class with the most time spent on 
MathsWhizz that week will get 3 dojos each. This week’s winners are 
Y3EH. 
 

Times Tables Rockstars. Years 3-6: You will take part in year 
group battles. The winning classes of these battles will get 3 dojos each. 
This week’s winners are Y3LC, Y3EH, Y5EK and Y5MC.  
 

 
 


